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I saw 1st hand how much our Fairgrounds where needed when the fires swept thru 

the Valley, Sept 2021 . Within a few hours the stalls were full , most of the stalls were 

able to accommodate  our loved ones but in very much disrepair .  The Fairgrounds 

for many is full of fond memories but in these times of need we have to have them to 

support our farm communities.  


